
 

 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of 
the City of West Hollywood, at their regular meeting held on 
Thursday, September 19, 2013, has officially continued the item 
(notated below) to Thursday, October 3, 2013. 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
851 N. San Vicente Boulevard 

 
 

Applicant is requesting to allow a rooftop wireless 
telecommunications facility on an existing multi-family 
residential building. 

 


